
Guidelines for the financial support for patient care 

 

1. In the month of March- April, DJST will announce the extent of financial support it 

wishes to offer for patient care.  

2. The Head of the Departments are requested to submit their requisites along with 

approximate budget.  

3. The requests will be placed in the trustees meeting and a review committee will be 

appointed. 

3. A review committee will scrutinize the applications and decide which departments to 

be given the financial aid and to what extent. A general rule is that the departments given 

support in the previous year are not considered eligible. This is mainly to extend aid to all 

the departments at least once in 2 years.  

4. The HOD will be communicated the decision of the review committee in the month of 

June.  

5. Following this, the usual procedure for purchase of consumables/ equipment should be 

followed. 

 


